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This week in Art and Music…  

5B were extremely lucky with the weather this week for their trip to Dulwich Park to sketch the landscape for their Nature in Art 

topic. We hope 5K will be just as lucky next week! 

Year 2's architect designed buildings have almost been completed ready to create their own Heber cityscape and they look 

fantastic. 

Year 3 had great fun making their own Roman style sandals as part of their Day in the Life of a Roman topic. 

Don't forget the Spring Egg Design competition! Please remember a name label for your child's entry to hang in the 

school office.  Small prizes available, deadline next Thursday but eggs can be left in the box in the Art room. 

Year 4 parents are invited to come to the Art room next Thursday 3 April from 3.45pm-4.30pm to see what they have been learning 

in Art this term in their Music In Art topic. 

1V - Postal Museum Trip 

On Wednesday, 1V visited the Postal Museum. They took the 40 and 63 busses and did a short walk to get there. They learned 

lots about post throughout history and saw many interesting artifacts, like old stamps, methods of transport and post boxes. There 

were lots of things that are different to present day! The class got to explore and play in the 'Sort It' room and they particularly 

liked riding on the Mail Rail, which was used to carry letters underneath London in the past. 1V had such a great day! 
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Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following children who were chosen 

as the Star of the Week for demonstrating our school 

values: 

 

RC  Adam   RH  Henry 

1C Gabriel   1V Iris 

2CP Dylan   2S Sophia 

3R Marlon   3W Thomas 

4DL Samir   4H Talya 

5B Max   5K Connie 

6A Matilda   6F Harrison 

Academic Excellence Awards 

In our Merit Assembly we celebrated the successes of a child 

from each class, who excelled in their learning and produced 

some outstanding work. Well done to the following children:  

 

RC Israel   RH Eva 

1C Libby    1V Callie 

2CP Elodie   2S Ariel 

3R Evelyn    3W Noa 

4DL Reuben   4H Peter 

5B Sam   5K Malaya 

6A Luther   6F Louis 

Match Report: 

Heber Netball Girls vs. St John & St Clements – Friday 21st March 

Katy Perry Would Be Proud (Or Horrified) 

It was more than just a netball match—it was a showdown of skill, strategy, and, most importantly… chants.  

This was a grudge match. Why? Because St John & St Clements had stolen our beloved “2, 4, 6, 8…” chant. Outrageous. 

Treachery of the highest order. But Heber had a plan—unleash a brand-new chant so powerful it would leave the opposition in 

stunned silence (or at least slightly irritated). 

Mr. Neve-Dunn, in true Heber fashion, invited enough players to form four netball teams. The more, the merrier—or the more, the 

louder! 

As the Friday evening sun dipped, the tension was thick in the air. The visitors had the audacity to start chanting first. Game on. 

On the court – Despite the constant player rotations, the Heber girls dominated and secured victory. 

Off the court – The debut of our Katy Perry-inspired chant (set to the tune of California Gurls) was nothing short of legendary. Was 

it musically questionable? Absolutely. Did it rattle the opposition? Most definitely. 

In the end, amid all the chaos, chanting, and questionable harmonies, there were smiles all around. Successful match. Successful 

chanting. Job done. 
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3W’s Trip to The Wetlands Centre 

On Monday, 3W visited the WWT London Wetland Centre for an immersive introduction to our next science topic - Plants! The 

children enjoyed taking part in a plant classification workshop, acting as plant detectives by searching around the site for the 

different types of plants. We were amazed to learn the many ways plants adapt for survival such as the stickyweed, who enjoys 

hitching a ride on passers by to spread its seeds. After our workshop, we spent time exploring the Wetlands via the ‘Wild Walk’ 

spotting a range of birds, plants and other wildlife, visiting the sound garden and the home of the playful otters - Honey and Todd.   

 

On Monday, we went to the London Wetland Centre. We went there because our new science topic is all about plants. We went to 

a really big flower place and we needed to find the right flowers to stick on a piece of paper. My favourite part was when there was 

a Stone Age cave and we played tag and Miss Walker was playing but she lost. My other favourite part was there was a slim 

piece of wood and we had to balance over mud and I nearly fell in! - Jasper  

 

On the Wetlands centre school trip we got to do a plant workshop to learn how to recognise plants only by their leaves. My 

favourite part was when we walked across the wild walk and also when we saw the otters, they were so cute! - Ronja   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2S climb The London Monument! 

On Tuesday, the brave and intrepid explorers of 2S scaled the London Monument.  We took a train to London Bridge and crossed 

over the River Thames.  We stopped first to look for landmarks and spotted Tower Bridge, The Tower of London, The Shard and 

even the HMS Belfast which one of us thought might be a nice ship to take for a honeymoon!  We couldn’t believe the size of the 

Monument, but we took deep breaths and climbed the 311 steps to the top.  All of us made it, and were so impressed by the 

wonderful views.  We then had to climb the narrow staircase back down.  We then went to Pudding Lane where the fire started.  

Thomas Farriner’s bakery is no longer there, but you can still buy baked goods in a nearby Greggs!  Yummy!  
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Heber SEND Tips 

This week: Where to find SEND resources? 

 

 

At Heber we often have many families asking where they can find resources or support beyond school.  On our Inclusion at Heber 

Google Classroom page, we have begun to collate as many resources as possible to help have it in a central place. 

 

To access, please login with your child’s Google Classroom and then join a class with the code: 46nmv7j 

 

We will be uploading all our Parent Workshop slides as well as additional information from Southwark in the next week, so please 

check back regularly.  Alternatively, if you have had experience with an organisation that has been supportive/useful please also 

let us know so that we can share with others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to RIGAL who are this term’s winning house. Children in Rigal can come to school on Wednesday in their own 

clothes – if possible, please can they represent their house by wearing something red! They will also take part in a fun activity in 

the afternoon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

House Points Rigal Mycroft Valdez Ndume 

 

    

This Week 544 546 558 544 

Total 6249 6241 6244 6242 
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Message from the P&F 

We’re looking forward to seeing you all for our 5 aside football tournament tomorrow - all are welcome to come support the 

teams, and we’ll have food and drinks on the go. 12-4pm, in the playgrounds. 

 

We’re finishing off the Spring term with an Egg Hunt next Thursday 3rd April. This is during the school day, so all we’re asking 

from you is a suggested £2 donation per child. Cash donations are welcome or you can pay via Arbor via the Parent/Carer 

Voluntary Contributions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

                                                  March                                                                 
Saturday 29th  P&F Heber 5 a side Football Tournament  

Monday 31st – Friday 4th April  Swimming (Years 3 & 4)  

Monday 31st  2CP trip to The Monument  

                                                        April                                                              
Tuesday 1st  4DL Class Assembly (9.15am) Swimming (Years 3 & 4)  

Thursday 3rd  Year 4 Art Room Visit (3.45pm-4.30pm) 

P&F Spring Egg hunt (during school hours)  

 

Friday 4th  Last day of term – 2pm finish   

Monday 7th – Monday 21st  Easter Holidays  

Tuesday 22nd  Children return to school   

Tuesday 22nd – Friday 25th  Careers Week   

Friday 25th April Get Rid of & Donate  

Monday 28th -Friday 2nd May  STEAM Week   

                                                        May                                                               

Friday 2nd   P&F Coffee morning  

Monday 5th   May Day Bank Holiday – school closed  

Tuesday 6th  4H trip to the Wetlands Centre 

Thursday 8th  4DL trip to the Wetlands centre 

Friday 9th  Year 1 Animal Workshop 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th Year 6 SATS Week 

Monday 12th  The Two Johns Parent workshop (Internet Safety) – 6pm   

Wednesday 14th  Class Photos 

Thursday 15th  P&F Quiz night 

Monday 19th  Heber’s International Week  

Monday 19th  RSHE Consultation meeting for parents 

Tuesday 20th  2S Class Assembly (9.15am) 

Year 4 Cricket at Alleyn’s 

Thursday 22nd  Year 5 Cricket at Alleyn’s  

Friday 23rd  Year 6 Cricket at Alleyn’s  

Heber International Evening 

Get Rid of & Donate 

Monday 26th – Friday 30th  Half term holidays 
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